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Ross Lake Dam Holds Water Back 
 

Ross lake is being kept at a 
reduced level in order to hold back some 
of the heavy runoff anticipated for the 
next few months, City Light Executive 
Assistant Superintendent John M. 
Nelson reported today. 

Ross Reservoir on the upper 
Skagit River is down to about 100 feet 
below full level, providing a storage 
space of about 900,000 acre-feet of 
water. 

Snow surveys made April 1 
indicate that the runoff of the upper 
Skagit River will be the highest in 27 
years for the period April 1 to August 
31. The 900,000 acre-feet of storage 
space in Ross Reservoir represents about 
1/3 of such runoff thus allowing a 
substantial amount of storage with which 
to reduce the discharge of the upper 
Skagit during the peak flows in the 
lower reaches of the river. 
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